St Peter's CE Primary School

Chippenham Mews London W9 2AN

Headteacher: Ms Sam Adcock (MA)

Deputy: Ms Joanna Jordan

Telephone: 020 7186 0082 Email: office@stpeterscm.co.uk Website: www.stpeterscm.co.uk



Dear Applicant,

I am thrilled that you have chosen to apply for a full-time teaching position at this school. We are looking for an outstanding teacher to join the team. We have a position available for a KS1 Teacher.

St Peter's is a fantastic place to work – the teachers, teaching assistants and all other members of staff work well together to form a friendly and supportive team that is committed to ensuring all children achieve their best. Our experienced teaching assistants provide much needed help within classes as well as delivering intervention programmes to groups of children. Everyone supports each other in all sorts of ways, whether sharing ideas, discussing planning or just being a friend.

St Peter's is a small multicultural school of 210 pupils in Westminster. The children come from a range of social and economic backgrounds and the majority live within walking distance to the school. St Peter's is a very popular school and is highly regarded in the local community. Parents and governors are very supportive.

Children are at the heart of the school ethos. We are a successful, Rights Respecting school and we have achieved the Equalities Award for our inclusive practice.

Maths, English, and Science are important in the curriculum; however, we are also dedicated to providing children with a rich variety of opportunities across all subjects. We are particularly keen to develop the arts and creativity. Our curriculum is tailored to our school to provide creative opportunities for cross-curricular links, as well as providing an international perspective.

We are committed to high standards and we never make excuses for children. We find St Peter's children work hard and enjoy being challenged. It is a real joy to work with children who are self-motivated, enjoy each other's company and are a delight to teach. Likewise, the staff at St Peter's work extremely hard and are all prepared to go the extra mile. Our last Ofsted report in 2018 was very good, and we continue to strive to get better and provide children with the best education they deserve.

We are all very proud of the secure, stimulating environment we provide and we are looking forward to welcoming someone new to the staffing team to help the school move forward with our aim of achieving excellence.

I am very much looking forward to meeting you and I am sure you will be impressed with our school. If you have any questions you would like to ask; please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Ms Sam Adcock Headteacher

Application Pack: Job Advert, Job Description, Person Specification, Staff Guidelines, Application Form